
 

 

 
OUTLINE 
 
The Commission has asked Adult Services for a briefing on the work being 
done to redesign the specification for the provision of Homecare services 
which is being completely re-commissioned.  The specification is being 
developed as is the plan for co-production and engagement with residents on 
the re-design of these services. 
 
Attached please find a briefing paper. 
 
Attending for this item will be: 
 
Helen Woodland, Group Director Adults Health and Integration 
Ann McGale, Director of Adult Social Work and Operations  
Cllr Chris Kennedy, Cabinet Member for Health Social Care and Leisure 
 
  
ACTION 
 
The Commission is requested to give consideration to the briefing.   
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